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Janneke Strickland - (Lead) School Nurse - Cascade Brook School 
 

Janneke, our lead nurse, is an invaluable resource for our district. She's consistently available to 
answer questions and provide crucial support to fellow nurses. Her assistance with the middle 
school's SNAP parent portal rollout has been instrumental. As the SNAP administrator, she 
quickly arranged a virtual meeting to address admin settings and dedicated extra time to an 
after-school training, ensuring a smooth transition. 

Beyond this, Janneke's diligent review of immunization protocols, in collaboration with the 
assistant superintendent and other nurses, has led to refined processes and improved 
communication strategies. The new parent letters drafted will ensure clearer and more proactive 
communication. 

Her expertise, leadership, and unwavering commitment to student health have a significant 
impact district-wide. As our nurse leader and administration liaison, Janneke is a wonderful 
advocate and a reliable source of information. She's also been a powerful advocate for our 
professional development, securing approval for nurse-specific staff meetings, a game-changer 
for our practice. Janneke's dedication and accessibility make her a truly exceptional member of 
our team. 

 


